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Feb. 2025 School Board Narrative 

Enrollment: One student has recently transferred back to the Naukati School from homeschool.  
 
Site Updates: During the cold weather, our heating system experienced some difficulties running at 
full capacity. Maintenance has been out several times to diagnose and repair. 

 
Classes: Students are busy working 
in second semester classes. In 
addition, all necessary Individual 
Reading Improvement Plans have 
been developed! 
 
Sports: Archery, Native Youth 
Olympics, and Taekwondo practices 
continue. Andy Cook has been 
bringing Whale Pass students over to 
join archery practices and Russian 
class on Thursdays. Naukati is 
looking forward to hosting an 
upcoming NYO district competition.  
 

School Improvement: A grant was submitted to DEED for supplemental funds that can help us 
transition out of school improvement. We are hopeful and will soon find out the results.  
 
Professional Development: On January 31st, Naukati’s staff attended an all day inservice led by Dr. 
Cristal McGill called Engaging Practices to Activate Student Learning. Due to severe winter weather 
conditions, some staff had to attend remotely, and were thankful for this option.  
 
Other Events:  

●​ Feb. 3rd: The ASC met for a regular monthly meeting. 
 

●​ Feb. 8th: Students & staff delivered pizzas for a Superbowl Pizza Fundraiser, which raised 
nearly $1,000 for our ASC! 
 

●​ Feb. 10th: There was an ASC meeting to develop and adopt Open Gym guidelines for our 
site. 
 

 



 

●​ Feb 12th: Naukati hosted its 1st open gym in years! Thank you to Sadie Barajas for 
volunteering! 
 

●​ Feb. 14th: Naukati 
hosted a Valentines’ 
Day Dinner, planned 
and organized by ASC 
Vice President 
Mackenzie Denham! 
*Due to illness and road 
conditions, the format of 
the dinner moved from 
in-person to 
delivery/take-out, but is 
still sure to be a 
success. 
  

 

Report respectfully submitted by Cassandra Christopherson 

 


